

July 20, 2022

Re:

City Village by SummerHill Homes (Bishop Ranch 6)

**Construction Update** 

Dear Neighbor:

We are pleased to let you know that demolition of the former office buildings at Bishop Ranch 6 is nearly complete, and grading and construction will be starting soon for our City Village project. Grading is expected to start in late July and continue for approximately 2 – 3 months.

It is our goal to be proactive and manage the construction process in a way that limits the impact of the project on the neighborhood. SummerHill will limit noise-generating construction activities to between 7:30 AM and 6:00 PM Monday through Friday and between 9:00 AM and 6:00 PM Saturday and Sunday.

If you have any concerns about construction operations or noise at the site or other disturbances, please contact our Noise Disturbance Coordinator at (925) 244-8713.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we create another Community of Distinction.

Sincerely,

Vice President of Development

cc: Brady Stephenson, Senior Vice President of Operations

Ryan Portier, Director of Land Development